
Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds 

 

December, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
Merry Christmas from the entire Mt. Salem Revival Grounds’ family to you and yours.  I thank God for  
you who pray and support the work here.  I want to thank all of you who came as campers and workers 
to make every event a success.  God met with us in power and there were over 65 saved and hundreds 
of other decisions that were made for Christ throughout the summer.   
 

“EARLY BIRD” CAMPER REGISTRATION FOR 2017 -  Pre-register by January 31, 2017, and save in 
two ways:   1.  Pastors and their families attend free to the first four churches (who register a minimum 
of 20 campers), or for every ten registered campers one counselor comes free.  2.  Send 20.00 and 
save $10.00 per camper.  Must be postmarked by January 31, 2017.  Starting February 1 thru March 31 
registration is $30.00.  (See the backside of this letter for the 2017 camp weeks.) 
 
NEW METAL ROOF AND BUILDING REPAIR - We are planning to put a new metal roof and make 
building repairs on the Joe Boyd Tabernacle this spring during the two Nehemiah Work Weeks.  Both 
weeks are April 10 - 14, and May 15 - 19.  We need laborers to help during these two weeks.  Any skills 
you may have will be of great benefit.  Other projects during this time will include a reconstruction of an 
apartment in the Bob Stipe Lodge, along with many other miscellaneous jobs. Plan now to attend one 
or more of these work weeks. Your lodging is provided and there will be great food, fellowship and 
preaching.   
 

Keep Mt. Salem Revival Grounds in your prayers as we prepare for the 2017 season.  God bless you 
and praise His wonderful name.  “...his name shall be called Wonderful...” (Isaiah 9:6.) 
 

Because He lives, 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

P.O. Box 186—West Union, WV 26456  - Phone/Fax: 304-873-2315 - E-mail: mtsalem@citynet.net 

Visit us on the web at:www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com - A ministry out of Mt. Salem Baptist Church 
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 April 10 - 14   Nehemiah Work Week I 

 May 15 - 19   Nehemiah Work Week II 

 June 5 - 9   First Aid & Lifeguard Training 

 June 12 - 16   Youth Week 

 June 19 - 23   Junior/Youth Week I 

 June 26 - 30   Junior Week I 

 July 3 - 7    Youth Conference 

 July 13 - 15           College & Career Retreat 

 July 17 - 21   Junior Week II 

 July 24 - 28   Junior/Youth Week II 

 October 13 - 14  “Fire on the Mountain” Bible Conference 
 

 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION 
 

Pre-register by January 31, 2017, and save in two ways: 
 

1. Pastors and their families attend free to the first four churches (who register a minimum                                      

     of 20 campers), or for every ten registered campers one counselor comes free. 

 

2.  Send $20.00 and save $10.00 per camper.  Must be postmarked by January 31, 2017.   

     Starting February 1 thru March 31 registration is $30.00. 


